
RECORDS OF SBDM PROCEEDINGS
Minutes for February 26, 2024

The George Rogers Clark High School SBDM held a Special-Called
Meeting on February 26, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in the school library. The
following were present:

Luke Toy Amy Harper
Kait Greenwell Erin Newton
Tyler Williamson Ros Gay

Mr. Toy called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

Mrs. Greenwell made a motion to approve the agenda, second by Mrs.
Newton. Motion passed.

Mrs. Harper made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 5th
meeting with the changing of the date for the Fine Arts Cohort trip - the
date should have been the 10th rather than the 24th. Mr. Williamson
seconded the motion. Motion passed.

Mr. Toy presented allocations for budget and staffing for the coming school
year. Section 6 budget total will be $162,070. Funds for teachers will
remain the same as last year - $4,844,945.00. Grand total for all
allocations will be $5,499,947.00.

Teachers and staff allocations will have some changes next year. We will
not have designated subs. At risk mentors and ISAP will stay. Our target
teacher to student ratio will be 1 to 23.

Next meeting will be March 4, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. in the school library.

Mr.Williamson made a motion to adjourn, second by Mrs. Newton. Motion
passed and council adjourned at 4:19. p.m.


